
2007/08 DRAFT ANNUAL PLAN AND 
2007 AMENDMENTS TO THE LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION 

Submissions close on 11 May 2007 

I wish to talk to the main points in my written submission at the hearings to be held between Monday 
28 May 2007 and Tuesday 5 June 2007. 

Are you completing this submission: For yourself 

If you are representing, how many people do you 
represent? 

 

Name: Richard E Menzies 

Organisation:  

Contact Address: RD3, 
Akaroa 

Daytime Phone: 03 3048605 

Evening Phone:  

Email: r.menzies@xtra.co.nz 

Date: 10/5/2007 

Your Submission: ref Draft Annual Plan page 21, Capital works programme. 
 
I would submit that the Council advance the replacement of the Little Akaloa jetty to 
complete this programme as soon as possible. 
 
Our family have diversified our pastoral farming operation by obtaining the relevant 
consents for a marine farm off the northern coast of Banks Peninsula. After a short 
trial period we are now undertaking the development of this marine farm. In order to 
be able to efficiently complete this development and undertake the subsequent 
operation of this farm we need to be able to use the Little Akaloa jetty for loading, 
unloading etc. 
 
Historically this jetty has been a vital link in the commercial activity of this community, 
but has been let deteriorate to a now dangerous state. There is also considerable 
recreational activity in the bay based around this structure. 
 
Thank you for considering this submission. 

Which principles and/or 
provisions of the Draft 
Amended Development 
Contributions Policy (DCP) 
do you support and why? 

 

Which principles and/or 
provisions of the Draft 
Amended DCP do you 
oppose and why? 

 

What exactly do you want 
the Council to do about the 
Draft Amended DCP? 

 

Any other 
remarks/comments: 

 

 


